Londonwide LMCs

The professional voice of London general practice

Londonwide LMCs' December 2020 Newsletter

December 2020 Newsletter

Updated Covid-19 vaccination microsite

Numerous updates have been made to our microsite in the last few days, including curated links of over 100 pieces of guidance.



READ MORE &-°

Integrated Care System legislation consultation

Our full response to the ICS new legal structure consultation will be on our website from 22 December to help inform comments from London general

practice.

READ MORE &-°



Workforce survey &ndash; thank you

We greatly appreciate that so many practices responded to our workforce survey at this busy time. It has never been so vital for us to have this

evidence to advocate on your behalf.

READ MORE &-°



Helping sessional GPs match to local practices

We have had a great reaction to our recent offer to help sessional colleagues build contacts with practices in their work area.

READ MORE &-°

Resource of the month



New Covid-19 vaccination guidance materials

We have produced new guidance on consent, medicolegal issues and writing a collaboration agreement to assist practices.

READ MORE &-°

Covid-19 guidance

Living Guide

NHS England Covid vaccination programme

BMA Covid vaccination programme

Covid antibody plasma donation

Covid-19 vaccination programme SOP

MHRA Pfizer vaccine anaphylaxis guidance

NHS England Pfizer vaccine patient group direction

Covid-19 vaccine public information

Londonwide Diary

January

12

Contraception update



20

Practice support - hot topics

February

25

Effective medical chaperoning

Got a story? Email us at comms@Imec.org.uk. Deadline for next month's submissions is 13 January.

Download your resources from our GP State of Emergency website.
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